
From: James Welch [  
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2019 11:08 AM 
To: Perryman, Don <Don.Perryman@austintexas.gov> 
Subject: Case # C82018-0139.0A...Lakeshore addition 
 
Dear Don; 
After meeting with the managing partner and his team yesterday regarding the above referenced 
project, I hereby withdraw the objection filed yesterday on behalf of the HOA for the Harbor At Lake 
Austin...2401-2465 Westlake Drive.. 
 
Sincerely; 
 
James Welch 
President 
HOA The Harbor at Lake Austin 
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